Ellensburg School District Education Foundation
Meeting Minutes
June 27, 2008

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room by President John
MacRae.

Present were: Connie Dunnington, Bonnie Price, Mike McCloskey, John MacRae, Bob Titus, Richard
Wachsmith and Cathy Bambrick.

Introductions:

Cathy was welcomed to the group.

Minutes:
Upon a motion by Connie and seconded by Mike, minutes from the meeting were approved.

Treasurer’s Report:
Richard gave the treasurer's report and upon a motion by Bob and seconded by Mike, the report

was approved.

Correspondence:

Stacie Classen thanked the foundation for the 'classroom garden' mini grant.
Committee Reports:

Scholarships:
Bonnie reported that we will continue with recruiting local donors to join the Unified Application
process and Mike said he received positive feedback from those who participated in the Unified

Application process this year. We need to bring in more scholarship money. Bonnie asked if the
foundation was ready to sponsor a scholarship for next year.

Fundraising:
There have been 17 tiles sold to date.
Public relations and how to make the community aware of the foundation:

Bonnie will take a picture of the Kenadar representative at the Legacy Wall when he comes in July and
hopefully we can get an article published.

New Business:

The retreat will be a potluck on August 12 at John's starting at 6:00 pm. His address is 2531 Kittitas
Hiway - blue house on left. Ideas to discuss are sponsoring a scholarship and the amount, recruiting new
nembers and fundraising.

Old Business:



MOU with School District: We will wait for Paul to join us to discuss this.
“=e you at the retreat on August 12.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Price

Secretary



